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Members of City Council, 

I am writing to share my support for the Big Walnut Trail Section 5 project.  In working with the members
 of the Bicycle and Trails Advisory Committee and others who have dedicated their time and expertise to
 bring the Gahanna trails to fruition, I have been more than impressed with the thoroughness of research
 and study completed to ensure the best and the SAFEST outcomes are achieved.   

This path and alternative options have been thoroughly vetted by professionals to include outside
 engineers and our own highly qualified Gahanna staff of both the former Parks Director Tony Collins and
 our current Director Troy Euton.  I have great faith that our community as a whole will be THRILLED with
 the outcome.  Your support and vote to move forward with this effort was greatly appreciated - I hope you
 will remain steadfast in your confidence that our Parks team has presented the best and safest options
 for our community. 

Thank you again for your support. 

"Life isn't about waiting for the storm to pass, it's about learning to dance in the rain"
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